
The meeting of the Kexby Parish Council was held at 7:30 on 7 September 2017 

in the Upton cum Kexby Village Hall 

 

Those present Ron Gore (chair) 

Sue Farrow 

David Edwardson 

Clare Cuckson 

Lee Hoggarth 

David Forest 

 

01/17/18 Apologies received from Peter Bishop 

 

02/17/18 The minutes of the meeting held on 27 July were agreed and 

signed as a true record.  

  

03/17/18 Matters arising 

a. Work on the cottage was now complete.  A landlord check 

needs to be conducted 

b. Work on the phone box was to be completed.  There was a 

suggestion that it should be moved to outside the village 

hall.  This had a mixed reaction.  It was decided to survey 

the village over the matter.  The village Hall committee 

village Hall trustees Upton PC and LCC Highways would 

need to be consulted.  RG will attend the village hall 

committee meeting on 21 September and broach the 

subject. 

c. Hedging.  No further work had been taken so the clerk 

would contact local firms to get quotes.  T was also 

thought that the willow tree in the cottage garden needed 

trimming and the pigsty pulled down 

 

04/17/18 SF stated that the burial ground was not looking at its best.  The 

gates needed painting and the carpark needed weeding.  The clerk 

would contact the clerk to see if anything was planned to do the 

required maintenance. 

05/17/18 There was some concern about the children’s play area.  The 

chippings were not up to standard and one of the sleepers had 

disintegrated.  The clerk would contact Mr E Wooley regards this 

matter 

06/17/18 RG stated that two parishioners had contacted the LCC re blocked 

drains at the bottom of Glentworth Road.  The council confirmed 

that there may be blockages but that they were unable to start the 

work for 3 months to allow for consultation on closing the road to 

do any repairs.  The work has been pencilled in for January 2018 

  

The meeting concluded at 8:20 

 

Next meeting 2 November 2017 


